ATTENDANCE POLICY/AGREEMENT STATEMENT
(To be signed by both the student and the parent/guardian)

Dear Holy Rosary Religious Education Student and Parent/guardian, 

We have noticed a problem in attendance. Please remember that weekly attendance is essential and expected for all student’s success. All students and parent/guardians need to know that each class are an hour and thirty minutes. A list of scheduled classes for the school year will be attached to this form. 

Students will be allowed a maximum of five (5) absences for the school year regardless of reason. A student with poor attendance may not have the current year count towards sacramental preparation. If a student is absent, we may send a courtesy email to the parents to inform them of the number of absences their child has up to that point. 

If your child is showing symptoms of any infectious illness, we ask that you keep your child at home and refer to their healthcare provider for testing and care. If your student is going to be absent or has been absent, please reach out to your child’s catechist regarding the lesson that was missed. 

Missing class due to extracurricular activities (i.e., sports, dance, etc.) and/or school related activities (i.e., tutoring, test preparation classes, etc.) will count towards the five absences allowed for the year unless prior approval is granted by the Directors of Religious Education.

We, the Directors of Religious Education, are asking that if your student will be late to class or absent to please call or send an email to communicate that. Being late to class is a distraction to the other students and means that class material is being missed. As students and educators, we understand the responsibilities you and your student have during the school year, therefore we ask that you be respectful of this policy to ensure success for everyone. 

We ask that this form be signed and returned as soon as possible, as an acknowledgement of this policy going into effect immediately. 


Thank you,



Rachael Baca                                                                     Daniel Ramirez
Co-Director of Religious Education                                  Co-Director of Religious Education
Email: rachael@holyrosaryabq.org                                   Email: daniel@holyrosaryabq.org
Phone: 505-836-5011 ext. 226                                          Phone: 505-836-5011 ext. 232



I have read the following attendance policies and understand the need for regular attendance and the consequences for excessive absences. 


____________________________________________                       __________________________________________________
     Student Name Printed & Signed                                      Parent/Guardian Name Printed & Signed




 
